STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS29126 / HO519

The rules follow Coast Guard rules and are necessary for the boating programs throughout the state. The statute
would be sufficient and eliminate the need for additional rules. This change is directly related to the Red Tape
Reduction Act.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation will have no impact on the state's General Fund or any dedicated fund or any federal fund
because it moves rules into statute.

Contact:
Seth Hobbs
Idaho Department of Parks and Recreation
(208) 514-2427

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).

Statement of Purpose / Fiscal Note Bill SOP/FN INTRODUCED: 02/02/2022, 9:36 AM



